HAUT-COMMISSARIAT AUX DROITS DE L'HOMME • OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS PALAIS DES NATIONS • 1211 GENEVA 10, SWITZERLAND

www.ohchr.org • TEL: +41 22 917 9000 • FAX: +41 22 917 9008 • E-MAIL: registry@ohchr.org

REFERENCE:

To non-governmental organizations

16 April 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write concerning resolution A/HRC/28/L.22 of the Human Rights Council on the contribution of the Human Rights Council to the special session of the General Assembly on the world drug problem, scheduled to be held in 2016. The resolution is attached for ease of reference.

At paragraph 1 of resolution A/HRC/28/L.22, the Human Rights Council requests the High Commissioner for Human Rights to prepare a study, in consultation with States, United Nations agencies and other relevant stakeholders, to be presented to the Human Rights Council at its thirtieth session, on the impact of the world drug problem on the enjoyment of human rights, and recommendations on respect for and the protection and promotion of human rights in the context of the world drug problem, with particular consideration for the needs of persons affected and persons in vulnerable situations.

In this regard, I would be grateful for the input of your organization regarding any relevant information with regard to the implementation of the resolution.

The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights would be grateful if any information your Organization may wish to provide could be sent by 15 May 2015 to: OHCHR-United Nations Office at Geneva, CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland, fax +41 22 917 9008, c/o Robert Husbands. Responses or any queries may also be sent electronically to registry@ohchr.org, cc. rhusbands@ohchr.org.

Yours sincerely,

Nathalie Prouvez
Chief

Rule of Law and Democracy Section Rule of Law, Equality and Non-Discrimination Branch